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Dear Children, Parents, Staff and Friends,


I wish you all a very Happy Christmas and peaceful New Year.  I hope that this holiday will be a time of joy and good cheer for all our families.





May the peace of Christ be with you all as we remember the Birth of the Infant Jesus and the wonder of that First Christmas.





�


Nativity Scene by Shea P7




















Mrs. Hannaway








Fundraising and Charity Donations





Jumping Clay = £282





Samaritan’s Purse International/Operation Christmas Child – families donated an impressive 71 boxes





Our thanks to you all for your continued support for the school and others.





Happy Healthy Minds





We hope to access a counselling service for pupils after the Christmas Break.  If you believe that your child would benefit from this type of Intervention, please message Mrs. Hannaway on DOJO and your request will be considered.  The school will contact parents directly if staff have identified their child for support and children will also be asked if they want support.





Staying Healthy and Safe


As we move closer to the Festive Season, I ask you all to be extra vigilant about illness in your homes and bringing illness into school.   We will remain open, but it is important to keep us all safe and well.  Remember to wear a mask onsite and ensure your child washes their hands thoroughly before coming to school.  Keep reminding then about the importance of good Covid hygiene practices.





Key Dates





The school will close at 11.00 on Wednesday 22nd December





School reopens on Wednesday  5th January





Nursery and P.1 Admissions for 22/23


Please check the information about Admissions on our website.


 Children currently in Nursery must submit a new form for Primary school or for a full age place in Nursery for a second year regardless of being currently enrolled in St, Joseph’s.





Please encourage anyone with pre-school age children to access this information to ensure their child gets a place in Nursery/school.








